Printed by Kay Flynn 2/29/96 9:58am

- -

From: Laura King
To: Kay Flynn
Subject: fwd: Docket Title for 960230-T

.

NOTE=== - 2/29/96==9:42am==

Please amend the docket title to read:
INVESTIGATION TO DETERMINE IF RESTRICTING
OUTGODING CALLS FROM PAY TELEPHONE
INSTRUMENTS DURING CERTAIN TIME OF DAY
PERIODS IS IN THE PUBLIC INTEREST.

Please let me know if the TL suffix will
be changed. Thank you.

Fwd=by:=Kay=Flynne====2/29/96==9;47ams==
Fwd to: Laura King

If you will be investigating more than
BellSouth and other than the LECs, it will
be changed to TP. Just let me know.

Fwd=by:=lLaura=King=e===2/26/96==9: {8am==
Fwd to: Kay Flynn

The private pay telephone providers will
also be looked at, so I guess we need to
make it TP. Thanks!!
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